Parents of the bride

Our daughter and her fiancée were married August 2009 at our lakeside home in Buckhorn. The wedding reception took place under a 30' x 60' white frame tent with cathedral windows, chandeliers and a wood floor. Eight - eight of our friends and relatives joined us in celebrating their union.

Swanky Events were responsible for event planning. During the initial meeting we suggested there shouldn't be all that much to do since my wife had already made most of the arrangements. Sue and Janet sure proved us wrong. As a result of their thoroughness and detailing we became aware of so many items that we would have otherwise missed.

On the day of the wedding their attentiveness was exactly what we needed.

Thank you very much Sue and Janet for a job well done,

Harold and Barb